
   
 

    
 

May 5, 2020 

 
To: UBC PGME Year-One Residents (R1) Commencing Residency on July 1, 2020  

   

Re: Save the Date: June 26, 2020 Occupation Health and Safety Orientation  
 
 
Health Authorities are working to revise occupational health and safety training and orientations for 
incoming R1s in response to the pandemic.  Please reserve June 26, 2020 for a mandatory occupational 
health and safety training session.  We anticipate hosting a live virtual occupational health and safety 
orientation on June 26, 2020.  In addition, R1s will be expected to complete several online modules in 
advance of the July 1, 2020 start date.   

Further details about participating in the orientation will be provided as soon as they are available 
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